
Embassy of Japan in Ethiopia Expresses Its Condolences  

(Tragic Accident of Ethiopian Airlines) 

 

 

We express our heartfelt sympathies with the victims of yesterday’s tragic accident of  

Ethiopian Airlines’ Flight 302, and offer condolences to their surviving families and 

friends. 

 

We also join the Ethiopian government and people in their mourning over the loss of 

so many lives. 

 

 


